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AM/LH 
 
12 December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to update you with regards to Mr Davison’s absence.  Mr Davison was in school on 
Tuesday for a meeting with me.  As he now has a clearer timescale on his treatment plan he 
agreed that I should update you all. 
 
Mr Davison became very ill very quickly over the Summer Holidays and was diagnosed with a 
brain tumour.  He has had surgery to remove the tumour which has gone well.  However, he must 
now undergo both radiotherapy and chemotherapy in order to ensure the tumour does not return.  
Thankfully, his prospects are very good and he should make a full recovery – although he will be 
absent from work while he undergoes his treatment over the next few months.  He passed on his 
thanks for all of the good wishes and cards that have been passed to him. 
 
We are hopeful he may return to Mowbray before the end of the academic year but this depends 
very much on his reaction to his treatments.  We will keep in touch with him over the next few 
months and will update you with any further news about his return to work as we have it. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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